
Submitter: Victoria Scheuerell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB808 

Honorable Senators, 

       

          I support including more members of the general public which are not affiliated 

with law enforcement on the Commission on Statewide Law Enforcement Standards 

and Discipline. Including more members of the general public and professionals from 

diverse backgrounds will give the Commission more credibility. Given the current 

mood of the country, having credibility is especially important. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Victoria Scheuerell 

Springfield, OR Senate District 4 


